Association News

APSA 1992 Annual
Meeting Destination:
Chicago

Once again APSA has planned an
intellectually stimulating and infor-
mative Annual Meeting to be held
September 3-6, 1992. It will be head-
quartered at the Palmer House in the
heart of downtown Chicago. Over
six hundred panels and roundtable
discussions will contribute to a diver-
sified and exciting Meeting covering
every topic in political science. The
Meeting will also feature plenary ses-
sions on the 1992 U.S. elections and
on Europe 1992.

The Chicago area has always been
a popular destination for the par-

ticipants of the Annual Meeting.
Chicago enhances the Meeting
experience by providing a variety of
intellectual and cultural opportuni-
ties. Chicago offers an unrivaled
gallery of outdoor sculptures, archi-
tectural landmarks, renowned
museums, and superb theatre. The
Buckingham Fountain, Navy Pier,
Sears Tower, Robie House, Water
Tower, and the Art Institute of
Chicago are just a few points of
interest that you can visit in Chicago.
During the evening, Chicago offers a
vast variety of cuisine and nightlife.
The 1992 APSA Annual Meeting will
be an exceptional educational and
cultural event that you will not want
to miss!

Minority Identification
Project Continues

Joanne Dunkelman
American Political Science
Association

The APSA Minority Identification
Project has actively continued this
year. A total of 360 students have
been identified in 1991, representing
79 referring graduate institutions (see
Table 1). This marks a 25% increase
in participating source schools over
the two previous years. The identi-
fied students show much interest in
continuing their studies in political
science, as well as much promise for
contributing to the discipline. Of

Skyline view of the Windy City. Courtesy of Chicago Convention and Tourism Bureau.
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